Yet another disturbed year — but with the enormous financial help from Pattishall Parish Council to
upgrade our wifi — we were able to deliver a comprehensive remote learning package to keep the
children going through yet another lockdown. They have returned to school with a spring in their
step and keen to learn.

This has also been the year where our 124-year-old building has received a brand-new slate roof!
We are so grateful to our neighbours for their ongoing patience; hopefully the roof will last for
another 100 years!

Each year group have been busy:

e Reception have been planting and growing seeds in their outdoor area — they are excited to
see the first signs of life!

e Year 1 have been finding out about fractions and are going to use these skills to cut up and
share pizzas next week!

e Year 1and 2 have been learning about Australia and will be taking part in a digeridoo and
boomerang workshop after half term.

e Year 3 have been making Roman mosaics in teams - have a look on our Facebook page for
the photos.

e Year 4 have been enjoying their first foray in the forest school, exploring knot work, shelter
building, species identification, creating natural paint, bug hunting and much more.

e Year 5 enjoyed their work on Shakespeare — learning and performing the witch's poem from
Macbeth.

e Year 6 have been learning about our local area and are looking forward to our big musical
extravaganza of Madagascar in the Summer Term.

We are still operating in bubbles but are hopeful that before the end of the academic year we will be
able to hold a sports day, a full-scale production as well as welcoming our new learners for
September 2021!

You can follow our learning journey on our social media:

o Website: www.pattishallschool.co.uk

e Twitter: @ TeamPattishall

e Instagram: pattishallceprimary

e Facebook Page: @pattishallceprimaryschool

e Facebook Group: Pattishall CE Primary Virtual Playground

We are also recruiting... If you’d like to be involved in school life, please have a look at our website
www. pattishallschool.co.uk/vanacies

We have openings for a newly qualified teacher, midday meal supervisors, governors and volunteers
to hear children read in school. Come and join our friendly, dynamic, progressive team!
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